Title | ELIGIBILITY NOTIFICATION (Email)

Dear Parent/Guardian: September 2022

Cape May Technical High School is committed to supporting the academic needs of our students. As a
result, we are notifying you that your child is eligible for additional academic assistance to ensure equal
opportunity for mastery of the New Jersey State Learning Standards (NJSLS) and proficiency with NJ High
Stakes Assessments such as the New Jersey State Learning Assessments). As such, additional support will
provide extra support in class, at after-school tutoring, and through online resources. The academic support

your child receives will be specific to their needs.

Entrance and exit criteria for assistance are based on standardized testing, past academic success, teacher
feedback, parent involvement, student reflection, and support from our Guidance and Child Study Team.
Specific programs based on predetermined students’ needs will target those most in need of assistance
and will be monitored by classroom teachers closely. Any parent/guardian can access all grades at any

time through PowerSchool,

Cape May Tech offers after-school tutoring beginning September 19, 2022. It is available Monday through
Thursday each week and transportation home is available. Our updated calendar of provided tutoring

sessions can be found on our district website.

All schools are required by the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) to develop a compact for their Title |
students. The ESSA replaces the No Child Left Behind Act (NCLB) and is the latest reauthorization of the
Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA). Together, we agree upon a compact that is a plan of
action to help your child. This compact can make a big difference in your child’s education and future
success. Below and attached, you will find a copy of the compact for you and your child to review and sign
digitally using the following link as well as the annual Right to Know notification. After reading the

attached compact, if you have any questions, please contact me using the information below.

Thank you,

Kristen T. Schaffer

Director of Curriculum & Instruction
Cape May Technical High School
Phone- 609-380-0200, ext 692

1.) Read the Compact
2.) Read the Right To Know
3.) Fill out the Survey to digitally acknowledge your commitment and awareness.


https://forms.gle/pMtQbTjQy26WPekV7
https://forms.gle/pMtQbTjQy26WPekV7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hSrJfjDiVEL6YGZiBJgyJnDGtRiEgnCY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iSd2r_5y0Y2RkPENmlS4nOwp4Hvpf4RW/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iSd2r_5y0Y2RkPENmlS4nOwp4Hvpf4RW/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hSrJfjDiVEL6YGZiBJgyJnDGtRiEgnCY/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/rg6XbL2FBKCk43HJ6

